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Monthly Newsletter of Children of the Lord Daycare & Pre-School

Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Greetings!
With temperatures expected to drop
in October more layers will be
needed. Please make sure that your
child comes with weather
appropriate clothing each day. There
are hooks labeled by the entrance
for 2-year-olds and up to put your
child’s coats, hats and gloves. Also,
as a reminder to bring extra clothing
in case of an accident or getting
dirty.
 
Thank you,
Shelby Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

James turning 1,
Walker, Lydia and Dahlia turning
3,
And
Ingrid turning 4.
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OCTOBER
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to
keep in your calendar:

Monday, October 14th kicks
off our Spirit week.

Thursday, October 31st is
dress up day.
Just a reminder nothing too
scary and no weapons.

Christmas Concert 
Friday, December 13th at
6pm. 
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Hi Duckling Parents,

In the month of September, we continue to
have babies learning how to crawl, taking
their first steps, and walking on their own.
We have also played in the tunnel and done
more sensory play. They have all loved it,
we really love to see their reactions!

In the month of October James turns 1, yay
happy 1st birthday James! This month will be
having two weeks of dress up days. Please
make sure to check your emails and watch
the parent board for when those will be.
We are hoping to do lots of fall crafts this
month while trying to find a good time with
all the babies different sleep schedules.

We are starting to go through all the extra
clothes for the kids. We will be sending
home any summer clothing and/or clothing
that is too small. If you get clothes to take
home, please make sure you bring more
clothes.

-Miss Nalett and Mrs. Konopacki

 

DUCKLINGS
Infants 1
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TURTLES 
Toddlera

Hello Toddler Families!

In the past month of September, we played
outside a lot! We read books about animals and
shapes and colors! We sang songs. For
example: Five Little Ducks, I had a Tiny Turtle,
Crazy Colored Creatures and Baby Bumblebee.
We have been having tons of dance parties in
the classroom and even started playing The
Freeze Game song and playing The Floor is
Lava. Hakeem and Dakari started this month!
Welcome!
In this next month of October, we will be doing
some fun crafts and playing outside before it
gets too cold. Within the month of October, we
will be having 2 dress up weeks. The first being
Spirit Week, the week of the 14th. Second is
Colors week with that Thursday (the 31st) being
costume day instead of pajama day.

-Miss Ganyo and Miss Burr
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TREE FROGS 
2's

Hello again, and welcome to October! I'm so excited
for fall and all the fun it brings. We have some
exciting things coming up, but first let's recap
September. September was another busy and fun
month! We said goodbye to Winston as he moved to
the Tiger Room, and hello to Ezekiel as he moved up
from the Toddler Room. We also welcomed two brand
new friends! Welcome, Olive and Noah! With three
more friends joining our class, we also gained Miss
McLaurin as our second teacher. We have been
having a great time getting to know each other and
figuring out our new class dynamic!
Last month I mentioned that we were hoping to get a
climbing toy. Well, we did! We got a pickler triangle
and a see-saw type toy and have been thoroughly
enjoying them! They are a great way to use up some
of our abundant energy! We've also enjoyed the
beautiful weather we've been having. We've had so
much fun on the playground this month. We've also
had fun indoors and enjoyed an "apple taste test" at
the end of the month.  There are some special events
planned for October! We are very excited for our
upcoming field trip to the corn maze. We will also be
having Spirit Week from October 14-18, so keep an
eye out for more info on that.  
As we head further into autumn, cooler weather is
approaching, so I just wanted to give a friendly
reminder to pack some pants and a jacket in your
child's backpack. If you'd like, you can feel free to
leave a jacket on your child's classroom hook all
week, and then take it home on Friday to be washed.
Also, please label your child's items - this will help us
to not accidentally mix them up. We appreciate all
you do and count it a privilege to partner together in
guiding your children through these early years! They
truly are a blessing from the Lord! As always, please
feel free to reach out with any questions. We look
forward to all that October has for us!
Love, Miss Green



O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4  /  V O L U M E  3  /  I S S U E  1 0

CRAYON TRIBUNE PAGE 4

TIGERS
3's

Hello

Fall is finally here, goodbye summer!
September was a fun month. We enjoyed
learning how to spell our names and we are
getting very good at it. We are also working
on knowing and writing our ABCs. In the
mornings something new I have started is
sharing what we did over the weekend or
the night before...some of the stories are so
funny. We didn’t get to make it to the back
playground much, but we definitely enjoyed
the nice cool days on the little playground.
Also during the month of September, we got
to learn about and taste apples. We tried
Granny Smith, Honeycrisp and red
delicious!! Most of the kid's favorite was red
delicious. in the month of October, we are
looking forward to our field trip to the
pumpkin patch!! We are also looking
forward to dress-up days! I can’t wait to see
how the kids dress-up.

Miss Sargent

Dear Parents,

As the air gets cooler and the leaves start to
change, we are excited to welcome fall and
all the fun that comes with it! Your little
ones are already diving into our curriculum,
learning new things each day while having
lots of fun.

This season, we’re focusing on colors,
shapes, numbers, and letters. We’ve started
introducing different activities to help the
children identify and practice these
important basics. Through songs, and
hands-on crafts, we are exploring the
beauty of fall while building their early
learning skills and getting ready for the next
step in their educations. 

I can’t wait to continue this exciting journey
of learning and discovery with your children
this season. 

Mrs. Culligan 

LIONS
3's


